
 

As part of our commitment to you, Calvary Chapel Academy has 

added an important new component to our admissions process: 

an Educational Success Consultation with the Principal, designed 

to actively engage and support you as parents in making wise 

educational decisions for your child.  This will focus on your 

aspirations and goals for your child’s development, both academic 

and spiritual.   

We consider meeting with families like yours an important part of 

our ministry whether or not you decide to enroll at CCA. Our 

desire is for you to know that we value relationships and want to 

serve your family.  Call our Principal, Mark Leckie, today to 

schedule your Educational Success Consultation at  

585-398-2218. 

 
 


